
Testimony in opposition to house bill 3075. 
 
The statement in this bill that there would be no fiscal impact is false, everything in this world 
costs money. Implementing some new system to tax, and restrict a state/federally recognized 
constitutional right that is inalienable and bestowed upon the people by their creator. I oppose 
this measure as it puts a fiscal cost onto all oregonians that many cannot afford. A paid permit 
that is akin to a poll tax on voting in elections. People cannot afford another expense when 
exercising their rights to protect themselves in this ever growing and dangerous world being 
created everyday. 


